
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

 

 

Community Alert 
 

Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 
025th District (Grand Central) 

 
 
 
About This Crime 
 
On March 02, 2016 at approximately 2:45 p.m., a female juvenile was walking on the 
5500 Block of W. Drummond Place. An unknown male attempted to lure the female 
juvenile into his vehicle as she walked home from school. The victim ran to safety, 
where she was able alert her mother. The vehicle was last seen traveling northbound on 
Central Avenue. 
 
 
About the Offender(s)  
 

• Offender(s) male, wearing a black knit skull cap (driver) 
 
About the Vehicle 
 

• Described as a blue 2-door, small vehicle with tinted windows 
 
What You Can Do 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
• Walk in pairs 
• Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  
• Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 

 

 
  
 

 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
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